
March 18, 2015 

 

Public Safety Committee 

City Hall 

200 E Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Re: File #141680 – TNR Pilot Program  

 

Dear Aldermen,  

I am emailing in support of the continuation of the TNR program permitting feral cat colonies. This is a 

humane solution to helping lowering the numbers of homeless cats in our neighborhoods. I also support 

the amendment put forward by the Wisconsin Humane Society. I believe with this amendment even 

more cats will be sterilized thus helping to decrease the homeless cat numbers quicker.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kelly Price 

 

1648 S. 58th Street 

West Allis, WI 53214 

262-623-4769 


